Chase Decker

This past few months have been busy for me traveling to Miami to race i420s. Through your generous
support this has been possible. | have competed in the i420 Orange Bowl, the i420 North American
Championships and the i420 Mid Winter Championships all hosted in Coconut Grove, Miami Florida.
My success in these events has earned my partner, Tyler Wood, and me an invitation to the US National
Team for i420s and an opportunity to compete in the i420 World Championships in Italy. This is a great
honor and achieving this invitation would not have been possible with out the continued support of
BSRA. | am proud to be representing the our Newport Bay at these National events.
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